
The Lions Sight & Hearing Foundation of NH, INC  

A  501 ( c ) (3) Charitable Organization 

“Dinner in the Dark” is a dining experience like you’ve never seen before! 

Guests wear blindfolds during the dinner. The meal is served with a powerful message raising awareness of 

the experience of those living with some form of blindness.  

Sponsorship opportunities for you and local businesses.  

Business cards for messages will be listed for Gold and Platinum and Gold sponsors.  

A one line name or message will appear on the placemats for Silver, Bronze and “A Friend” sponsors 

All proceeds are used to provide hearing aids and cataract surgeries to                                                     

NH  residents who have no other means of purchasing these services.  

MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO LSHF. MAIL ALONG WITH THIS FORM TO: 

Fred Plett 65 Wallace Rd., Goffstown, NH 03045 Email: vdgplett@gmail.com Phone: (617) 506-9852 Google Voice 

 

DEADLINE FOR SPONSORS IS MAY 20, 2017 

 

Name as it will appear on place mat :___________________________________________________  

Name/title/Organization_________________________________________________________________ 

Address___________________________________________City___________________State___________ 

Phone:__________________________ Contact Email:____________________________________________ 

Amount enclosed: ______________________________ 

CIRCLE YOUR SPONSOR DONATION 

PLATINUM $250 +  GOLD $150.00, SILVER  $100.00, BRONZE $50.00  

A FRIEND $10.00 + 


